
Year 1                         6th June 2025 
 

 

Subject Topic/Theme/Book Activities Key vocabulary  Next Week 

R.E To the Ends of the 

Earth 
Understanding we are Christians and 

learning about the Church, being part 

of a community 

 

Jesus, 

Christianity, 

Catholic, life, 

prayer, Church, 

community  

Continuing 

learning how to 

be a good 

follower of 

Jesus through 

Bible Stories. 

 

English The Big Book of 

Bugs. 
• To describe insects. 
• To sequence the life cycle. 

• To use a capital letter and 

full stop. 

Caterpillar, 

chrysalis, 

butterfly, egg, 

insects, non-

fiction 

The Big Book of 

Bugs (cont) 

Maths Division 

Halves and quarters 
• Sharing into equal groups of 

2 and 4. 
• Recognising and finding a half 

and a quarter. 

Sharing, equal 

groups,  
Multiplication 

and Division 

Science Making 
Connections: 
investigation 

To question whether taller trees 

have wider trunks. 

Measure, pattern, 

data, cycle, 

season, trunks, 

trees, weather 

Comparing 

Woodland 

animals 

 

 

Extra Information 

 

Cultural Diversity Day on Wednesday 11th June. He would like all the children to wear 

national costumes or clothes with colours of a flag they identify with. 

 

Earrings are not allowed at any time.  An email has been sent out to parents regarding 

earrings and children who regularly wear earrings or any form of jewellery will be monitored. 

 

Please refrain from putting the water bottles in book bags, if they leak on the reading books 

you will need to pay for a new one. 

 

Please ensure all uniform is clearly labelled and that your child has plimsolls and a PE kit in 

school.  Summer uniform should now be worn. 

 

Please ensure your child has their PE kit in school - trainers are needed for outside games. 

 

Please can you send in a box of tissues with your child. 

 

Please read with your child at least 4 times a week and sign the reading record book.  

Reading books will be sent out on a Friday and to be returned on a Thursday. 
 

 

 



 Homework:  

 

Spelling results from last half term have been written on your child’s new spelling slip. 
 

We have attached some phonics homework (below) for your child to complete,  please support 

and encourage them.  If you cannot print the work you can just write it out for your child. 

The homework is to reinforce your child’s learning.   
 

Please see the Wellbeing challenge and Mark Mission on separate email.  
 

Frankie and Emma. 
 



 


